
From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 9:27 AM
To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate
Subject: A Few Shasta Things

A few things I could use a second set of eyes/confirmation on are below. I'm looking at Maria's V11, for the record. Version control is going to drive me to cocktails.

P. 15 with Track On, there's this:

An interagency workgroup may advise Reclamation to take additional actions, including export curtailments, if necessary to conserve storage.

Garwin's comment is "really?" Do you know if this is in the BA or was it from meetings?

And some QA on the 20% vs 30% risk stuff that I messed up....

P. 30 Table 5. Winter-spring Minimum Flows

This should be 20% because it is talking about "when" rec would reduce flows based on storage <2.2 MAF, which occurs with 20% probability in Sept. Text in narrative changed accordingly.

Also caveat that we do not expect flows to ever go below 3250 based on *description* in PA.

P. 67 Table 18. Fall and Winter Refill and Redd Maintenance

This is the table you have in the excerpt you worked on. This should also change to 20% and text changed to match (which you provided).

These are the only places where I see this issue.

All for now. Thanks!